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11t May 2020

Dear Parents

| hope you and your families are all well. The staff would like to pass on their ﬁut
thanks for the many messages of support that you have conveyed via Heglthy Schools
Tapestry, Twitter, email or phone. Please remember, if you have any

concerns please call us. The office continues to be staffed and we are very

happy to help where we can. It is also nice to catch up with our families. You

may get a call from your child’s teacher. We are not checking up on you! We

will just be making sure that families are able to access the online learning Yy

offered. We still have a few handwriting packs for children in Year 1 and Y ¥

Year 2 that are available for collection. o

INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

| know many of you will have questions following the Prime Minister’s

announcement last night. Like all schools, | have no additional information

to share and most likely share your concerns. The safety of your children,

families and our staff will be central to any plans for partial opening that

maybe developed over the coming weeks. | await further clarification and

guidance. | will update you when | am in a position to do so. SR
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